
Poughkeepsie City School District

Together, We are Champions for Children in Poughkeepsie City School District 

The Board of Education and Superintendent of Schools value the voice of our community. If you have a question, comment, 
concern, or simply want to compliment our efforts, please visit the Community tab on our website and leave a comment 

under “PCSD Community Questions and Comments” section.                                                                       
You will receive a response from a staff member shortly thereafter. 


